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Our Ref:  Free Text Prompt 

Short date letter merged
Title Initial Last Name
Home Full Address (stacked)
Dear Title Surname
We are writing to you with respect to your opioid prescription for Free Text Prompt   

Painkillers such as morphine, fentanyl, oxycodone, codeine and tramadol were once reserved for short term relief of severe pain or for improving comfort at the end of life. Over the last 20 years there has been a huge increase in the prescription of these medications for problems such as long term back and joint pains and fibromyalgia.

Recently scientific studies have shown that these medications are more dangerous than previously thought and actually contribute little to improving the quality of life for those who take them.

As a practice we take the safety and wellbeing of our patients very seriously and have decided that we should review patients who receive these medications on repeat prescription.

Over the next 12 months we will be inviting all our patients on these medications for a review with their doctor. Patients will not have their prescription cancelled but the aim will be, with the support of their GP and other suitable services or management strategies, that most patients will gradually be able to reduce their need for these medications.
Yours sincerely

Dr…… 
British Pain Society Understanding and Managing Long-term Pain:

https://www.britishpainsociety.org/static/uploads/resources/files/book_understanding_pain.pdf (you can request a free hard copy by contacting the secretariat, leaving a postal address on 0207 269 7840 or emailing it to info@britishpainsociety.org).

